
From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
To: "Bacey, Juanita@DTSC"
Subject: RE: Negherbon/Broadway Grand Redevelopment, 2301 - 2345 Broadway, Oakland
Date: Tuesday, November 06, 2012 7:05:00 AM

Hi Juanita:
 
I would be happy to discuss my review and knowledge of the case with you. I look forward to
hearing from you.
 
Dilan Roe, P.E.
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510.567.6767; Ext. 36767
QIC: 30440
dilan.roe@acgov.org

 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
 

From: Bacey, Juanita@DTSC [mailto:Juanita.Bacey@dtsc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 10:52 AM
To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Negherbon/Broadway Grand Redevelopment, 2301 - 2345 Broadway, Oakland
 
Hi Dilan,

  I have been forwarded your email dated October 11th, sent to MaryRose Cassa at the Waterboard
regarding the above site. I just wanted to let you know that I have been assigned as the project
manager for this site. I received the application from EKI today, but have not yet received any of
the assessment reports. Once I review everything, perhaps we can discuss. If you have any
questions, please feel free to give me a call. Thx.
 
Juanita “Nina” Bacey
Hazardous Substances Scientist/Project Mgr.
Brownfields & Environmental Restoration
CA Dept. of Toxic Substances Control
700 Heinz Ave.
Berkeley, CA 94710
(510) 540-2480
 

mailto:Juanita.Bacey@dtsc.ca.gov
file:////c/dilan.roe@acgov.org
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

